
May 9, 2019

Mr. Chuck Adams, Superintendent
Spencer County Board of Education 
207 W. Main Street
Taylorsville, Kentucky 40071

Mr. Adams,

Murphy Group Architects (MGA) is pleased to submit this letter of interest 
for your Early Learning Center Addition / Renovation. MGA brings extensive 
educational experience to your projects. The following projects are featured 
in the photos on the left: 

•	 New Child Development Centers of the Bluegrass facility on the 
University of Kentucky campus - This facility provided early childhood 
care and education for 165 children, many of whom require special 
needs assistance. 

•	 Early Childhood Laboratory facility for UK’s College of Education - It 
included 8 classrooms designed for the care of children and the training 
of teachers in Early Childhood Education. One unique aspect of this 
project is its association with students with Visual Impairments. The 
entire facility was designed with their special requirements in mind. 

We believe you’ll find MGA is uniquely qualified for the following reasons:

Extensive Expertise in PK-6 Elementary School planning - We’ve worked in more 
than 60 school districts throughout Kentucky. We understand the planning 
issues, review requirements, construction costs, and funding needs of your 
project.

Large Firm Experience / Small Firm Attention - Before founding my own firm 
in 2004, I was a Partner in the largest architectural firm in Kentucky. I led 
their Education Studio, and completed well over 100 school projects. In my 
new firm, I’ve focused on ONLY taking on a limited number of projects so 
that I can give my full attention to each one. 

To us and you, this is a very important project, that’s why we think you should 
know that I will lead your project from beginning to end; you won’t be 
passed off to junior professionals. 

A Long history of successfully partnering with Kentucky’s most qualified 
sub-consultants - We’ve worked with many Engineering firms throughout 
Kentucky and will sit down with you before we begin to determine your 
preferred Engineers.

Our team recognizes this project is about more than just classrooms. It 
will have a significant impact on your community and its students for 
generations. That’s a responsibility we don’t take lightly, and we would 
be honored to assist in creating a foundation for its success. Our team 
truly appreciates the opportunity to submit our qualifications, and we are 
confident that Murphy Group Architects will be the perfect fit for your 
project. We look forward to further discussing the possibilities with you. 

Sincerely,

Timothy Murphy, AIA, LEED AP
Murphy Group Architects, PLLC
Tim@murphygroupky.com


